
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 7:29:33 PM
To: GMCB - Health Systems Finances<GMCB.HealthSystemsFinances@vermont.gov>; Foster,

Owen<Owen.Foster@vermont.gov>; Barrett, Susan<Susan.Barrett@vermont.gov>; Barber,
Michael<Michael.Barber@vermont.gov>; Walsh, Thom<Thom.Walsh@vermont.gov>; Murman,
David<David.Murman@vermont.gov>; Lunge, Robin<Robin.Lunge@vermont.gov>; Holmes,
Jessica A.<Jessica.A.Holmes@vermont.gov>; Hengstler, Mark<Mark.Hengstler@vermont.gov>;
LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>

Subject: Public Comment: Hospital Budget 2024-09-17T19:29:32Z

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 9/17/2024 7:29:32 PM

Name: Matthew Gilbert, DO, MPH
Affiliation: The University of Vermont Medical Center
Town/City: Essex Junction

Topic: Hospital Budget

Comment: I strongly encourage you to reconsider the proposed cuts to UVMMC. Every day we strive to
provide state of the art care to patients who are in need services provided at UVMMC. The dollars that come in
from revenue are used to support that care. A reduction in revenue and expenses, as proposed by the GMCB
Board, would limit our ability to care for the needs of patients in our community and state.
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